
Leader’s Board Meeting 
Thursday, September 15th, 2016 

Ozaukee Pavilion-North 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:35 by Vice President, Jessie Schoessow. 
 
Both Secretary’s reports were read and Jody Brzezinski made a motion to accept the reports. 
This motion was seconded by Bob Eichner.  
 
The treasurer’s report along with fundraising committee reports were benched until the 
Association meeting.  
 
Aaron Brown presented a new software that will be available for the future treasurer. This will 
make things easier and more manageable. Jody Brzezinski made a motion to accept the use of 
this new software, and this motion was seconded by Bob Eichner.  
 
Mackenzie Neumann and Jessie Schoessow discussed the future plans of OYC. In the next 
month there will be a brat fry along with a trip to Helium Trampoline Park. 
 
A unanimous vote was passed to approve all four youth reps that applied to be on the board. 
Discussion was then had to discuss possible adult leaders to take positions on the board.  
 
A motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 7:34. This motion was made by Jody Brzezinski 
and seconded by Bob Eichner. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
Mackenzie Neumann, Secretary 
 
 


